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PUC is the letter from AS (Perl) regarding the visit of
Miss Neelima Jauhari, Director of MHA, on 17.3.98 for
inspection of Reservation Roster. The matter was discussed with
the Secretary (TW) who in turn has discussed with CS over
phone today. It is felt that the Administration and all officers will
be busy with National Minority Commission which is visiting
these islands during the same period. Moreover, all Heads of
Departments would be pre-occupied at the fag end of the
financial year. As such, Administration may send a message t0
the Director, MHA, to explore the possibility of visiting these
islands later some time during April. Accordingly, a FAX
message is placed opposite for perusal and approval. -

However, in the meantime, we may inform all Appointing
Authorities / Heads of Departments to keep the Roster for the
Reservation of STs ready on 17.3.98 for the inspection of the
same by Miss Neelima Jauhari, Director, MHA. -

(S.A Awaradi)
Director (TW)
12.3.98
(Comp.File : Estt - 700 )
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